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Announcements



Yearbook

Attention all students, this is a reminder that we 
are accepting yearbook orders for this year. 

Your parents were not able to buy them in the beginning of the 
school year, so please make sure you get an order in if you would 
like a yearbook for this school year. If you have any questions or 

need a new order form, please see Ms. Lucca or Ms. K.



Hot Lunch

Do you want to order Hot Lunch for the second 
half of the year? 

Online ordering is now open! 
 All orders are due by January 12, 2024.



Riddle
What falls in the winter but never gets hurt?



Yesterday’s Answer

Remember to change Friday to yesterday

Second place!

If you are running in a race and pass the person in 
second place, what place are you in?
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And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

HAVE AN
AWESOME WINTER BREAK!!!


